Welcome back to Turkmenistan
the 2016-17 Academic Year FLEX
participants!

Welcome back to Turkmenistan the 2016-17 Academic Year FLEX participants
who spent one year attending an American high school and living in an American
family!

We look forward to learning about all your adventures, experiences, and the
diversity of American culture!



http://americancouncilstm.org/welcome-back-to-turkmenistan-the-2016-17-academic-year-flex-participants/
http://americancouncilstm.org/welcome-back-to-turkmenistan-the-2016-17-academic-year-flex-participants/
http://americancouncilstm.org/welcome-back-to-turkmenistan-the-2016-17-academic-year-flex-participants/
http://americancouncilstm.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/07/IMG_3285.jpg
http://americancouncilstm.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/07/IMG_3324.jpg
http://americancouncilstm.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/07/IMG_3343.jpg



http://americancouncilstm.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/07/IMG_3127.jpg

